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March 19, 2024 

Toronto City Council 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

RE: MM16.7 - Exploring Innovative Adaptive Reuse of the Scarborough Rapid Transit 
Elevated Guideway and Assets 

Dear Mayor Chow and Members of Council, 

Cycle Toronto is enthusiastically in favour of Councillor Myers’ member motion to repurpose the 
assets that comprised the Scarborough Rapid Transit into a new linear park and active 
transportation corridor like New York City’s Highline. 

Repurposing the SRT would be a gift for generations of Scarborough residents by improving 
their active transportation options and also improving the public realm akin to The Meadoway. 

We look forward to being involved in the public discussion about how to best realize this 
vision for a safer, greener Scarborough. 

Best regards, 

Michael Longfield 
Executive Director 

Cycle Toronto is a member-supported charity that works to make Toronto a safe, healthy, and 
vibrant cycling city for all. 


